
Dear members of the House Government Oversight Committee, 
  
I’m writing this testimony to be entered into the official 

record in support for Constitutional Carry, introduced by 

Representatives Tom Brinkman and Kris Jordan. 

I fully believe that this right is protected under the 

constitution and urge passage of HB227, Constitutional Carry. 

This is important, common sense gun legislation that is sweeping 

across America, and it has my full support! 

Sincerely, 

 

Tim Rash Sr. 

9775 Lilly Chapel Georgesville Rd 

West Jefferson, Ohio 43162 

 


